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INFORMATION FOR CONTESTANTS ENTERINNG THE 2025 PAGEANT
1. Read the job description and review the schedule of meetings to verify that you are aware of the position for which you are applying and you will be available to attend the mandatory meetings and rehearsals.    
2. The winner of the Miss UGA Pageant will be required to attend the Miss Georgia Forum weekend meeting in early March and compete in the Miss Georgia Competition in Columbus June 2025.
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Complete the application and submit electronically as per the instructions for the form.  Deadline for all applications is November 30, 2024 (midnight).
4. Print out the Dates/Meetings/Rehearsals schedule and add to your calendar
5. The Talent and Production Form should also be submitted as soon as you feel comfortable with your selection.  No two talents may be performed to the same music, so it is in your best interest to submit this form as soon as possible.  You will be notified of duplicate selections and the latter submission will be required to change.  Final deadline for talent submission is December 31, 2024.
6. Complete the official MAO contract in its entirety and the Miss UGA Addendum and print it out.  You must initial each page.  You DO NOT need to have it notarized.  
7. Prepare your Interview Fact Sheet and Community Service Initiative essay for the judges.  See Instructions.
8. At the January 7th  required meeting the following must  be turned in:  Contract, Contract Addendum, CSI Essay, Resume, Community Service Information Form, and Production/Talent Form.   
9. You may purchase reserved seat tickets prior to the pageant.   All tickets purchased prior to noon on January 17 are reserved seats.  Tickets purchased at the door will be in the general seating area.
10. Head shots should be taken by our photographer in the OneCard Office prior to December 2nd .  
11. Talent music should be electronically submitted to missuga@uga.edu no later than January 7, 2025.
12. We look forward to having you as a contestant.   Please contact Jerry Anthony at 706-540-1739  or missuga@uga.edu with questions.
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